
James Yates 

415 W.25th ST 
Apt.13-J 

New Yoik,NY.10001 
Telp(212) 243-1423 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

A few days ago a few of my friends was discussing the death of 

Pres. John Kennedy. Mr. Stephen ST John, President of Metatron was a 

part of the groupe. He ask me to tell what I said in a letter to you. 

This is what I said. A few days after the President was kill, over 

the radio a reporter said that Village Voice news paper reported that 

Lee Harvey Oswald was in New York City a few days be the Pres. death. 

I have lived in Greenwich Village many years. This evening I and 

a women friend had walk from the 144ACP Branch Headquatere, W forth St. 

and when we reach
61 

 7 Ave. There was two y oung men, one was arittle 

tall an 	 man thin, the man was not as tail4ittle on heavy side, both was 

inkt4 drunk, the short man was very vicious and theiman jest stood on the 

side and keep smiling, at his friend wanting to attack me. I could 

tell that both was so,Jtheners. After seeill the picture of Cswald I 

was sure the report about him being in the Viiiage was true. 

Yours truly. ames Y es 


